



Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support of Option E

1 message

Kelin Welborn <kelinwelborn@gmail.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Sun, May 5, 2024 at 6:26 PM

Hello CESBAC Team,
Thank you for your time and processes on this matter for our community.

I would like to write in favor of Option E because it is
Fiscally responsible, doesn't ask citizens to come back in 15 years for double the amounts and it time to move forward
with what needs to be done.

We should learn from our past mistake of the last plan not being approved and now things have reached much higher
costs. It's only going to get more costly again if we delay any part of the process any longer that is needed for the
safety and learning areas of our schools.

Though I currently have children in multiple schools in CE at this point neightbof my children will benefit and will in turn
have disruption due to the plan and I still VERY MUCH support option E.

Thank you for your time,
Kelin Welborn

[WELBORN DESIGN]
kelinwelborn@gmail.com
cell. 812-361-6577
welborndesign.com

—
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to [cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org](mailto:cesbac+unsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org)